VOLUNTEER UPDATE #1: 2023 Down the River Cleanup

August 28, 2023

Greetings 2023 Down the River Cleanup volunteers!

Thanks again for registering. From garbage scows to riparian lovers, we welcome you all and look forward to

seeing you in just under two weeks for the 20th Anniversary Down the Rlver Cleanup!

Some reminders:

Key information is on the website: https:/welovecleanrivers.org/events/down-the-river-cleanup-2023/

We will email you directly (like here) if there are significant updates.

Everyone in boats (kayak, canoe, raft, SUP, drift boat) must wear a life vest (with a safety whistle)
while on the river.

We will email you PDF parking passes the week of the event. They must be printed and placed in the
dashboard during the event.

You must arrange a shuttle (likely with someone in your group). If you are having trouble setting up a
shuttle, please email Matt Taylor (matt@welovecleanrivers.org) directly.

You can now download the We Love Clean Rivers and SOLVE waivers from the event website. Both
must be signed; email back signed digital copies or bring signed paper copies to the event.

All cleaning supplies (bags for trash and recycling, gloves, and trash grabbers) are provided.

Please bring a water bottle, sunscreen, and a snack.

Don't forget to join us at Barton Pavilion #7 for a free cookout from 1:30 - 4pm.

This is Volunteer Update #1 - we will send at least two more. Feel free to email either Amy Barton

(amy@clackamasriver.org) or Matt Taylor (matt@welovecleanrivers.org) with any questions and we will get

back to you ASAP with answers.

Sincerely,

Amy & Matt
Down the River Cleanup Coordinators
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